
MAJORETTE AUDITIONS 
BLAZIN’ BRIGADE FALL 2023 SEASON 

AUDITION INFORMATION 
Thank you for your interest in the 2023 VSU Blazin’ Brigade Majorette Line. This information 
sheet will help guide you through the audition process. Please understand that the audition is 
not meant to be scary or exclusionary in any way; we simply need to be able to assess where 
your skills are currently to best utilize your talent.  

AUDITION REQUIREMENTS 
Submit a 5-minute video showcasing your twirling abilities. We would like at least one portion 
of the video to include live performance(s) whether they are competition or field. We 
recommend you include your best skills and meet all the requirements above. Showcase 1, 2, 
and 3 baton, flexibility, and any other skills you have to highlight.  
 
Please post the video to YouTube with an unlisted link so that only we may see it. Please also 
include this link when you submit your registration form:  
 
https://www.valdosta.edu/colleges/arts/music/blazin-brigade/majorette-auditions.php 
 
The following elements must be demonstrated for your audition video: 
 • Toss Illusion 
 • 2 or more spins, vertical and horizontal 
 • Beginner 2 baton skills, 3 baton is favored but not required 
 • Variety of rolls 
 • Variety of bodywork 
 • Showmanship 
 
1. If invited to a live audition, please prepare an audition routine that is 2-2.5 
minutes in length to music of your choice (in costume). At the audition you will perform your 
prepared routine, a given routine, and have an interview. 
 
2. After the live auditions you will be notified if you have been selected for a position. 



DUE DATES 
December 31st: All submissions due 
 
March 2023: All members moving to the live audition round will be contacted via e-mail.      
  - Additional information about requirements will be addressed at this time 
  - Required routine will be sent at this time 
  - Live audition dates will be shared at this time 
 

CONTACT INFORMATION 
For additional information about the audition or process, please contact Ms. Kautia Matyko 
(kmmatyko@valdosta.edu). 
 
 


